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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 

“Pike Road, we are so excited to invite you to join us on June 30 for SummerFest, our annual Fourth of July celebration! We’ll have 
family-friendly fun, kids’ activities, food trucks, music, and plenty of green space to unpack your picnic blankets. The night will wrap 
up with a fireworks spectacular over Cottonwood Golf Club, and we can’t wait to see you there. Visit us online at www.pikeroad.us 
to learn more! Before we get to SummerFest, though, there are more activities on the horizon. 

Weekends in June, explore the Pike Road Arts Council’s ongoing shows, the Abstractions Art Show and the Art in Bloom Art Show. 
Then, join the conversation as Mondays with the Mayor broadcasts LIVE from Cottonwood Golf Club on July 27. In addition to these 
activities, the P.R.A.Y.E.R. Team is pleased to provide resources for families experiencing food insecurity over the summer. The 
Summer Meals Program provides meals for pickup each Tuesday in June and July. Visit us online at www.pikeroad.us to learn more 
about how you can get involved. 

As summertime continues, stay in touch by finding us on social media – just search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and 
Twitter, and follow along as we continue to grow together.  

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.  

Thank you and God Bless.” 
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